
Chang, Richard

From: Chang, Richard
Sent: Thursday, October 07, 2010 9:56 AM )
To: Barr, Jonathan
Subject: RE: SOARCA Extension Request

Thanks!

From: Barr, Jonathan
Sent: Thursday, October 07, 2010 9:55 AM
To: Chang, Richard
Subject: FW: SOARCA Extension Request

This is the formal extension request.

Jon

From: Santiago, Patricia
Sent: Wednesday, September 15, 2010 5:49 PM
To: RidsResPmdaMail Resource
Cc: Gibson, Kathy; Sheron, Brian; Lyons, James; Valentin, Andrea; Barr, Jonathan; Armstrong, Kenneth; Yerokun, Jimi;
Giessner, John
Subject: SOARCA Extension Request

Heather/Kevin,
Attached is an extension request for your processing.
Thanks for your help

Jack
Attached is the extension request that we discussed for SOARCA. We appreciate your assistance.

Thanks,

Patricia A. Santiago
Technical Assistant
Otfice of Nuclear Regulatory Research
Phone- 301-251-7982
Fax- 301-251-7426
Patricia.Saiiutiago@inrc.go"
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